
GRAND RE-OPENING 
AND DEDICATION

of our Newly Renovated Hill  
Campground and Powwow Grounds

We cordially invite you to the

Please Join us for a Smudging, 
Drum Performance, and Remarks 
from Our Tribal Dignitaries
Light refreshments to follow

JUNE 20, 2024
Starts at 3:30PM

While supplies last

Any questions, please 
contact Fritz Kuhlman at 
fkuhlman@sagchip.org


